
Proposed Amalgamation with Maclean Bowling Club

MEMBERS UPDATE

The Board would like to thank all members who participated in the recent meeting 
and poll, about whether the Club should continue discussions with the Maclean 
Bowling Club about a possible future amalgamation. The result of the poll was 70- to
57 in favour of continuing these discussions.

 

The Board will support the wishes of the majority and will continue to undertake 
further meetings with the Bowling Club to see if a draft Memorandum of 
Understanding (MOU) between the two clubs can be reached.

 

A draft MOU could take some time (approximately 12 months).If a draft MOU is 
developed a copy will be shared with all members. If talks are successful and a draft 
MOU is developed the process will be:

1. A formal vote will be held of Golfing members to proceed with amalgamation 
or not; 

2. A formal vote will be held of members of the bowling club whether to proceed
with amalgamation or not. 

3. Both votes must be successful for the amalgamation to happen.
 

We look forward to bringing you further updates and we encourage all members to 
speak with one of our Directors if you have any questions or concerns.


